
Welcome to New Families 
In November, we welcomed Don and Caleb. We are thrilled to have new 
friends! Praise God! 

 

ABBA’s Annual Christmas Dinner and Program 
Our Christmas program this year will be 
on Wednesday, December 14th. Dinner 
will be served from 5:30 to 6:15pm. We 
will provide pizza, salad, and drinks. 
Please fill out the sign-up sheet by 
Monday, December 12th  so we can 
plan for the right amount of people. 

Children in the 2s-5s classes will be sharing the Christmas story during the 
program that begins at 6:30. Children in the Infant and Toddler rooms will 
be in a slide show for the last song of the service. The program will be 
about 20 minutes long. Please tell family members about this — we would 
love to have them come to this special event.!  

 

Going Out of Town for Christmas and New Years? 
To help with staffing and ordering the correct amount of food, we will be 
asking families to let us know if their child will be in attendance around 
the holidays. Look for a sheet on the clipboards the week of December 
5th. To prevent ordering too many lunches, we need to give the catering 
company a 2-day notice  so please fill out the form by Wednesday, De-
cember 14th. Thanks for your cooperation! 
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Dates to Remember: 

 Every Sunday: 
Worship at Family 
In Faith, 8am and 
10:30am 

 Free Panera bread 
and bagels every 
Friday! 

 Friday, Dec. 2: Red 
Day 

 Wednesday, Dec. 
14: ABBA Christ-
mas Dinner and 
Program 5:30-7pm 

 Friday, Dec. 16: 
Green Day 

 Sunday, Dec. 25: 
Merry Christmas! 

 Monday, Dec. 26: 
ABBA Closed for 
Christmas 



Family In Faith Church invites you to all of the church services 
that will be held this month. Each service will last about a half 
hour. Come hear the Christmas story and  celebrate the birth of 
our Savior! 

 

 Wednesday, December 7: Advent Service at 7pm 

 Wednesday, December 21: Advent Service at 7pm 

 Saturday, December 24: Traditional Christmas Eve Service, 6pm 

 Sunday, December 25: Traditional Christmas Service, 10am 

 

We hope you and your family can attend some or all of these services. 

Merry Christmas! 
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Christmas Services at Family In Faith 

I am happy to let you know that we will not be increasing tuition for 
2017. We have been blessed with an increase in enrollment this year. 
We look forward to having more families join us in 2017. 

December 17—Gil 

December 20—Kylee 

December 21—Skyler 

December 25—JESUS! 

December Birthdays Tuition for 2017 

Alarmed Stairwell Door 

Please remember to not exit the building through the door in the stair-
well. There is a big stop sign on this door as a reminder. This door has 
an alarm on it during daycare hours as a precaution. The alarm is loud 
and scares the children who are near it. Please exit through the main 
front door or the back stairwell—just make sure it closes all the way. 
Thanks! 

Scholastic Book Order—Christmas Gifts 

This month’s scholastic order forms are a great way to get Christmas presents at a 
discounted price. You can order online at scholastic.comreadingclub and use our 
class code GPRJJ. Online, you will find a wide selection of quality children’s books 
that are just right for your child’s reading level and interests, or return your paper 
order form to Ms Mary with a check made out to “Scholastic Reading Club.” Re-
member, you help our school earn FREE books and supplies with every order. All 
orders will be due by Wednesday, December 7th. If you place an order online, the 
cutoff time is 2 pm. This will ensure that the books arrive in time for Christmas. 


